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OFFICIAL  

Active Pedestrian Crossing 

Jane Street, West Croydon – upcoming pedestrian and 

cyclist detours 

                   

 

The State Government is improving safety and 

accessibility along the rail network and have 

commenced construction of the Activated Pedestrian 

Crossing at Jane Street, West Croydon. 

What’s happening 
The works will include the installation of concrete for new 

accessible ramps, designed to facilitate safe crossing of the 

railway line and provide access to Day and Euston Terrace. 

How this affects you 

The existing Jane Street pedestrian crossing will be closed 

between Monday 30 September and Sunday 13 October 2024. 

Pedestrians and cyclists are asked to use the West Croydon 

Railway Station subway or the pedestrian crossing at Brown and 

Malcolm Streets as detours during this time. 

 

Traffic management signs and directions will be in place while works are 

in progress.  

Some noise disturbances can be expected at times while these works 

are completed, however, we will try to minimise disturbance as much as 

practically possible.  

 

When 

Between Monday 30 September 
and Sunday 13 October 2024 

Hours of work 

Day Works: 7am – 5pm 

Where 

Jane Street, West Croydon 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/railsi 

Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 
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